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Working together to deliver 
virtual care in NSW 

NSW Health and Primary Health Networks 

The NSW Ministry of Health is seeking to consult 
with Primary Health Networks about virtual care. 
We want to know more about your views on the 

enablers and barriers to the use of 
videoconferencing and remote patient monitoring. 
Join us for an online discussion led by the Ministry 

and GP partners on these key strategic focus 
areas for NSW Health and how primary care can 

play a part in this work. 

NSW Health recently published the NSW Virtual Care Strategy 2021-2026. The Strategy outlines 

the steps we will take to further integrate virtual care as a safe, effective, accessible option for 

healthcare delivery in NSW. 

 

We invite you to join us to discuss how we can work together to implement the Strategy and the 

current system-wide priorities. In particular, we’re interested in your input on remote monitoring 

technology and videoconferencing in primary care. 

 

Who: General Practitioners and Practice Managers. 

 

When: 

• Session 1 Thursday 21st July 2022 6:30pm – 7:30pm OR 

• Session 2 Thursday 28th July 2022 6:30pm – 7:30pm 

 

Where: Online. Details to be provided.  

 

Register your interest by emailing Karol Petrovska at karol.petrovska@health.nsw.gov.au by 

COB Tuesday 19th July 2022. Please contact Karol via email if you have any further queries. 

 

More information about the NSW Virtual Care Strategy and NSW Health’s approach to virtual 

care is available on the NSW Health website: www.health.nsw.gov.au/virtualcare  
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